Status
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e MAPIR

Flight Date:

Wednesday, June 1, 2011
Status:

Green

Sortie Number:

-

MAPIR attempted a full mission over the SGP site this morning but it was delayed until 1300 CDT
due to cloudiness. Today's mission was to include 4 additional lines over the SGP area at 9400 ft.
msl. We took off at 1300 and found we could not fly at 9400 ft. nor our traditional 6600 ft. The
mission had to be aborted before completion because the digital back end was overheating. We
will attempt to repeat this mission at 0600 CDT on June 2. Navajo and MAPIR systems are all
green.
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